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09/05/2019  13:26:152019/0645/P COMMNT hantu d-tru 

marinel

I agree with the front window to be moved inside the premises.

09/05/2019  13:13:062019/0645/P COMMNT Johanna Liste I am a Camden Resident, and I live very close to this shop.

I love the front change of this shop, I believe it brings something beautiful to the High Street that has been 

needed for a very long time. 

The high quality of this shop has caught my attention and we need more of this on the High Street. 

I have two kids and this shop is stroller and wheel chair accessible, and it makes it very helpful people like me 

with families and for people with disabilities. 

I really like shopfront that is covered but still outside, it is safer for my kids than being right on the High Street 

because of how fast the cars go by, so it is still outside but I feel more secure because it is still inside the 

premise.  

It is an addition to the Camden area and is a hub for community. 

If I can help in any other way please let me know.

Johanna Liste
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